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MASSACHUSETTS INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY

PROJECT MAC

Reply to:  Project MAC
545 Technology Square
Cambridge, Mass, 02139

Telephone: (617) 8564-4900 x6201
May 11, 1971

Dr. F. H. Westervelt
Computing Center

North University Building
University of Michigan
Ann Arbor, Michigan 48104

Dear Dr. Westervelt:

Your name appears on the distribution list for periodic
internal papers of the Multics project, under the mailing address
above. I have picked up a rumor which suggests that you may have
moved to Wayne State. If this rumor is correct, I would like to
receive your instructions about the disposition of this stream of
information. Since the stream was initiated to keep contact among
ARPA contractees, it may be appropriate to suggest an alternative
recipient at Michigan. On the other hand, if no one will look at
the stuff, it would be preferable to discontinue sending it. In
any case, I will not continue the stream until I hear from you.

Sincerely yours,

\ cm A &zgﬁ”‘”

tome H. Saltzer
gociate Professor of
Electrical Engineering

JHS /mw



MASSACHUSETTS INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY

PROJECT MAC

Reply to:  Project MAC
545 Technology Square
Combridge , Mass. 02139

Telephone: (417) 864.6900 x6201

May 11, 1971

Mr. Rod Fredrickson

Polya Hall

Stanford University
Stanford, California 94305

Dear Mr. Fredrickson:

Your name appears on the distribution list for periodic
internal papers of the Multics project, under the mailing address
above. I have picked up a rumor which suggests that you may have
moved to Rand. If this rumor is correct, I would like to receive
your instructions about the disposition of this stream of informa-
tion. Since the stream was initiated to keep contact among ARPA
contractees, it may be appropriate to suggest an alternative re-
cipient at Stanford. On the other hand, if no one will look at
the stuff, it would be preferable to discontinue sending it. 1In
any case, I will not continue the stream until I hear from you.

Sincerely yours,

e R g«TJ/'M

erome H. Saltzer
Asgociate Professor of
Electrical Engineering

JHS /mw



